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Welcome to St Bede’s...

This Week’s EventsThis Week’s Events
Wednesday 27th Nov
FAIRTRADE Tuck Shop
Thursday 28th Nov
UKS2 USA Day

Friday 29th Nov
Mrs Webb Y5/6 class
care home visit
(Spanish theme)

Spanish Day - dress in
yellow and/or red, £1
donation

Attendance up to  22/11/24

Monday 2nd Dec
Inclusion Festival 

Wednesday 4th Dec
Miss Howard Y6 Care Home
Visit (National Elf Day)

Thursday 5th Dec
Rec Care Home Visit

Friday 6th Dec
Santa Dash £1 donation

Coming soon...Coming soon...

Don’t forget you can view our school calendar on our website
https://stbedesdarlington.bhcet.org.uk/school-calendar

Check out our new
PHSE Newsletter

https://stbedesdarlingt
on.bhcet.org.uk/curric

ulum/subjects/pshe

https://stbedesdarlington.bhcet.org.uk/school-calendar
https://stbedesdarlington.bhcet.org.uk/curriculum/subjects/pshe
https://stbedesdarlington.bhcet.org.uk/curriculum/subjects/pshe


Our Safeguarding Focus This Week...Our Safeguarding Focus This Week...



ScienceScience

Y5-6 and Y6 took their learning outside of the classroom last week. They worked
in groups to demonstrate how the circulatory system works and how the heart

and lungs work together to carry oxygen around the body.

The children did a fantastic job and were able to articulate whether they were
oxygenated or deoxygenated blood in their current position in the circulatory

system. Well done!

Year 5 were very proud
to present their class
assembly which was

based on North
America! They made
St. Bede’s truly proud

with their beautiful
singing and confidence

throughout. 

Amazing work, Year 5 !

Year 5 AssemblyYear 5 Assembly



Pantomime
Wednesday 18th December

We are delighted to confirm we will be bringing a professional pantomime performance
to St Bede’s! We believe Advent is a time of waiting and preparing, not only spiritually but
also in building joyful experiences for our children. The pantomime is an opportunity to

provide an enriching cultural experience for all pupils, ensuring they can share in the
excitement and magic of the season with their classmates. 

We are committed to making this experience accessible to every child while keeping the
spirit of Advent at the heart of our celebrations. This aligns with our mission to create an

inclusive, joyful, and Christ-centred school community.

Tickets will be bookable in advance via MCAS at a cost of £3 per child 
Please note, as previously advised Christmas Dinner/Jumper day will now be on Thursday

19th December. This is updated on the school calendar,

We need parent helpers
to walk with the children
on the Care Home visits.

If you are able to
volunteer please contact

the school office


